
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Agricultural Commissioner, or designee, to execute an
Amendment to Agreement #19-0218-1 with the California Department of Food and
Agriculture effective July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020 to increase the payment limit
amount by $25,151 to a new payment limit of $813,569, for reimbursement to the county
who will provide pest detection trapping services and add Peach Fruit Fly delimitation
trapping. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
This amendment will increase the Agriculture department's reimbursement by $25,151 for
expenses incurred for a new contract limit of $813,569. There is no county match of funds. 

BACKGROUND: 
In responses to the detection of four (4) Peach fruit flies in the city of Brentwood and
Oakley from July 31 to August 14, 2019; and one (1) Peach fruit fly in Concord on August
5, The county shall provide additional services for placing and servicing delimitation traps
following the protocols detailed in the Insect Trapping Guide. Exotic insect pests are
considered hazardous to agriculture and the economy of California. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
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RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   06/02/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  925-608-6600

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  2, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Laura Cassell, Deputy

cc:

C. 10

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Matt Slattengren

Date: June  2, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Amendment to Agreement #19-0218-1 Exotic Pest Detection Trapping





CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
A negative action would result in loss of revenue to the department and possible threat to
our local agriculture and residents of Contra Costa County.


